
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Y5 Children 

 

 

Leeds City Museum – Ancient Egyptians Trip 30/01/2024 

The children of our Year 5 class are going on a visit to Leeds City Museum on the 

above date. The children will be attending a workshop on Ancient Egypt which will 

enhance and recap the learning they have undertaken this term. 

The full cost of the trip is £15.60 per child, which is payable on ParentPay please.  

It is important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental 

contributions, it will not be possible for the trip to take place and it will be cancelled. 

Children will need a packed lunch and water bottle. If your child qualifies for a free 

school meal, we will provide a packed lunch on the day.  

Please can you ensure your child is wearing school uniform appropriate for the 

weather on the day.  

We will leave and return within the school day.  

We would appreciate if your contribution could be paid by Tuesday 9th January 2024.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Miss Quarmby  

 


